
17/01/2018 the Bridport Prize Newsletter - December 2017

http://mailchi.mp/bridportprize/x0t9q0srkw-71273 1/1

the Bridport Prize Newsletter - December 2017

December 2017 Newsletter

Merry Christmas from the Bridport Prize

We wish you a very happy and peaceful Christmas
and an inspiring and creative New Year 2018.

New Year and a New-Look Website

We are making improvements to our website in time for the launch of next year’s
competition. The re-vamped site will be fully mobile compatible and easier to navigate. Visit
us at  https://www.bridportprize.org.uk

  
We look forward to receiving your entries!

  
The 2018 competition will be launched on Monday 22 January.
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The Bridport Prize is the flagship project of Bridport Arts Centre, Dorset, UK and raises
vital funds for the continuation of its work.

https://www.bridportprize.org.uk/
http://www.bridportprize.org.uk/
http://www.bridportprize.org.uk/
mailto:victoria@bridportprize.org.uk
mailto:victoria@bridportprize.org.uk
https://twitter.com/BridportPrize
https://twitter.com/BridportPrize
http://instagram.com/bridportprize
http://instagram.com/bridportprize
https://bridportprize.us6.list-manage.com/profile?u=9e9f152a304eaa3f49badd060&id=fc48059163&e=[UNIQID]
https://bridportprize.us6.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=9e9f152a304eaa3f49badd060&id=fc48059163&e=[UNIQID]&c=b97d018673

